To whom it may concern,

Please vote yes on HB 3470. We need to
restore trust in oregons voter system, and this
will be one step in that direction. Myslef and a
lot of Oregon voters feel disfranchised that
their vote is getting watered down by non-
citizens voting. Please support HB3470.
Thanks,

/oia Martushev



